
 
Newsletter #9-November 17, 2023 

Conferences: 
Thank you for coming to conferences to check 
on your child’s progress.  Our students are 
working hard, and I am proud of all of them.  
The teachers enjoyed talking with you.  If you 
have any further questions, feel free to e-mail 
or give us a call. 
 
Football Mania: 
We had two winners for week #9 of Football 
Mania.  Chris Goebel won $20, and the 
Ohnesorge Family won $400.  For week #10 
Alice Runde won $20. Congratulations 
everyone! 
 
Calendar: 
Please note on your school calendar that 
Wednesday, November 22nd is a 12:30 p.m. 
dismissal.  Buses will run both in the morning 
and in the afternoon on this day. 
 
Pizza Sales: 
How are your pizza sales coming?  Remember 
that your pizza tally card and money are due on 
Friday, December 1st.   
     The sale of these pizzas will be helping our 
school and our 7th and 8th grade with their class 
trip.  If you need another form, please let me 
know.  Thank you. 
 
Christmas Program: 
As stated in an email that I sent home earlier in 
the week, our St. Joseph Christmas program will 
be on Monday, December 11th.  All students in 
grades 3K-8th will be participating in this 
program.   
     Following the performance, we will have 
cookies and refreshments.  We are asking each 
family to bring a dozen cookies or bars to share 
with everyone following the program.  
Refreshments will be provided. 
 
 
 

 
Scrip: 
With Thanksgiving less than a week away, you 
all know what our next holiday will be.  So, 
remember that Scrip cards are available for 
your holiday purchases as well as gifts for your 
loved ones.  
      Our profit was $1,519.42 for the month of 
October.  Thanks again for using Scrip. 
 
Valentine Dinner: 
I know that it is a little strange to talk about the 
Christmas Program and the Valentine Dinner in 
the same newsletter, but we wanted to let you 
know that the location of our St. Joseph 
Valentine Dinner has changed.   
     The dinner will be on Friday, February 9th and 
it will be held at Banfield’s Swiss Haus.  More 
information about this event will follow later.  
Please mark your calendar and plan on 
attending.   
     We will be selling tickets for the Valentine 
Dinner at the Christmas program in case you 
would like to get your tickets early.   
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
11/19-Basketball game at Cassville. 
            B-Boys begin at noon. 
11/22-Early Release.  (12:30 Dismissal) 
11/23 & 11/24-No School-Thanksgiving break.  
11/26-Home basketball game with HG-IC. 
            B-Girls begin at noon. 
 
                   Have a good weekend! 

Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info       

 

mailto:bwills@straphael.org
http://www.stjosephscs.info/

